Indian Island School

PTO Needs Your Help!



AT THE PTO MEETING

How can you help?

There are numerous ways to help!

- Support our fundraisers. Indian Island School PTO offers multiple fundraisers year round, keep your eyes out for flyers!
- 2. Join us! If you are unable to make the meetings but still want to help, we are always looking for helping hands with events, bakers for our bake sales or ideas for how to support our community.
- Clynk Contact Terry Paul for Clynk bags redeemable at most Hannafords!
- 4. Scan your grocery receipts into the BoxTops app. If technology isn't your thing, drop your grocery receipt off at the school and we will upload it for you!

Questions?

Comments?

Thoughts?

Concerns?

Reach out!

Contact information: Esha Sockbeson can be reached on Facebook or via email at elisha.sockbeson1@gmail.com.

ABOUT THE PTO

The Indian Island School PTO consists of members from Indian Island School staff and parents of students who attend Indian Island School. We meet the third Thursday of every month at Indian Island School in the library at 5pm. We host fundraising events, and family fun activities for our community to enjoy.